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CORONAVIRUS SAFE SYSTEM OF WORK – BREAKDOWN AND RECOVERY 

Following publication of the above Safe System of Work SURVIVE have been made aware that 

concerns have been raised by Police Scotland, and some individual Police Forces in England. 

These concerns are specifically in relation to the practice of recovering casualty vehicles with the 

occupants inside. This practice has been introduced as a temporary measure, taking a risk based 

approach, during the COVID 19 Pandemic.  

Although we continue to believe that this represents best practice for the industry during the 

Pandemic, SURVIVE is working with National Police Chiefs Council and Department for Transport to 

clarify the guidelines for the industry.  

Subsequent to this we will communicate the outcome and any changes to best practice which are 

agreed. 

 


